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                                                 RECOMMENDATION LETTER  
    
  To whom it may concern, 

 
I am writing to highly recommend Caleb for his outstanding performance as a  Housekeeping Attendant and subsequent promotion to Housekeeping 

Supervisor. I had the pleasure of working with Caleb during his tenure at Al Asmakh Facilities Management under The Bentley Hotel and later at Vendome 
Mall project.  
Due to Caleb's exceptional performance and leadership abilities, he was promoted to the role of Housekeeping 

Supervisor on July 20, 2022, when he transitioned to the Vendome Mall project. In his new position, Caleb 

continued to excel, managing a team of housekeeping staff effectively. His organizational skills, problem-

solving abilities, and commitment to maintaining the highest standards of cleanliness greatly contributed to 

the success of our project. 

Throughout his time with our company, Caleb consistently displayed a positive attitude, adaptability, and a 

willingness to go above and beyond to meet the demands of his role. His ability to lead by example and 

motivate his team members was truly commendable. 

I am confident that he will continue to achieve great success in his career. If you have any further questions or 

require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

This letter has been issued upon employee's request and Al Asmakh Facilities Management Company or it's 

subsidianes do not hold any obligation for the transaction that he may undertake. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

John Khan 

Group HR Director 
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